
Calling All Future Dragons!
The PreK and Kindergarten Virtual Open House

will be on TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 8, 2022
Join us to meet the teachers, find out about our

programs and ask questions
Pre-K virtual open house will start at 6:00pm
Kindergarten open house will start at 7:00pm

PreK Information

Kindergarten Information

Open House Video

https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/programs/pre-kindergarten
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/programs/kindergarten
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xOODU5EekRI

